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April 29, 2025 
 
Charles Huffine, PE, PTOE 
CLH Associates, LLC 
 
Re: Taco Bell/Retail Development 
 1115 Snow Vista Blvd. SW 

Traffic Impact Study 
 Engineer’s Stamp dated 04-19-2025 (M09D012D) 
 TRANS-2025-00022 
 
Dear Mr. Huffine,  
 
Based upon the information provided in your latest submittal received 04-25-25, has been 
reviewed and is approved by the City of Albuquerque Planning Development Department 
Transportation Section. Please ensure the TCL shows the propose “porkchop” at the entrance.  
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3991 or earmijo@cabq.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Ernest Armijo, P.E. 
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development Review Services 
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